
 

 

 

 

  

We are now lucky enough to have tadpoles and 
caterpillars in Topaz Class! We have been using 
our value of Be Curious whilst observing them and 
will continue to watch them change over the next 
few weeks.  

As it is Sports Day on Wednesday, we won’t be 
doing PE on Monday.   

In maths, we have been taking away a number of 
objects from a group and explaining what has 
happened. Eg: First, there were 7. Next, one was 
taken away. Then, there were 6 left. You could 
have a go at this at home to consolidate. We 
have also been counting objects in groups of 2 
and 5.  

 

 

 

 
Coming up the first week back 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
Repeated Read: Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
 
Maths- Sharing 
 
Monday – No PE 
 
Wednesday – Sports Day 
 
Thursday – Beat Bus music session 
 
Friday – PE and forest  
 
End of Term 5 

 
Practise retelling your favourite Fairy Tale to your 
family. You could put on a puppet show or act it out! 
 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week. 
 
Echo reading: model reading a sentence with 
exaggerated expression and ask your child to echo it 
back, whilst tracking the text on the page.  
 
Practise reading and spelling common exception 
words. 
 
Counting in 2s.  
 
Parts of 5 and 10. 
 
Doubles up to double 5:  
“2 is made of 1 and 1, double 1 is 2.” 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
21.5.25 Sports Day 
23.5.25 End of Term 5 
2.6.25 Start of Term 6 
19.6.25 Topaz Trip to Slimbridge 

 
 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

74% 


